
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
November 10, 2011 
 
Robert H. Pinckney 
CEO 
EvoShield, LLC 
300 Commerce Blvd, 
Bogart, GA  30622 
 
Dear Marge, 
 
EvoShield is proud to support the efforts of the National Athletic Trainers 
Association in helping to increase injury prevention awareness and help protect 
athletes at all levels of play. 
 
EvoShield is founded on the principle that helping to protect kids and athletes is a 
high calling.  And we work to provide the improved protective equipment in a way 
that will be embraced and used at all levels of play.  EvoShield’s unique ability to 
custom-form to the athlete provides thinner, lighter, and stronger protection that 
athletes at all levels will enjoy wearing. 
 
EvoShield is devoted to being at the forefront of protective product development 
across all contact sports and shares the NATA’s passion for reducing the risk of 
injury where possible and practical.  EvoShield is also devoted to developing 
protective gear that is comfortable and non-interfering – protective gear that 
allows an athlete to perform at his or her highest level possible. 
 
Thank you for allowing EvoShield the opportunity to participate in the NATA’s 
Youth Sports Safety Alliance.  We look forward to working with you in advancing 
the goals of the NATA in this very worthwhile initiative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bob Pinckney 
CEO 
 
 
 


